
Submitter: Anonymous Central Oregonian 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2792 

 

RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I am writing to express my support for this bill. We need transparency on just how 

much hospitals are spending of OUR patient money on breaking strikes and keeping 

their workforce from fair compensation. The public has a right to know when our 

health institutions are undermining our care. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous Central Oregonian 


